
 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Feb 1 Assembly & Hot Lunch 
Feb 2 Bottle Drive 9-4 
Feb 12 
Feb 14 

PAC Meeting 7:00 pm  
Bake Sale at lunch & 2:15 

Feb 15 PRO-D – No School 
Feb 18 STAT – Family Day 
Feb 25 Little Learners Event 9-10 
Mar 1 Half Day – 11:00 Dismissal 
Mar 11 Class Group Photos 
Mar 11 Report Cards to go home 
Mar 12 PAC Meeting 7:00 pm 
Mar 14 Parent Conferences 2:30-7 
Mar 15 Non-Instructional Day 
Mar 18 March Break (18-29) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements:   Div 1 did a great job presenting at today’s Celebration of Learning Assembly.  Following the 
assembly students were served a Spaghetti Hot Lunch.  Thanks PAC for cooking up another delicious meal for students!   
 

Reminder:   Don’t forget our BOTTLE DRIVE on Saturday.  Please support our fundraising efforts by dropping off 
your returnable cans and bottles tomorrow between 9-4.  We are still looking for some volunteers to help with the 
sorting so please let us know if you can help.  Partial proceeds will go towards our Grade 6 Grad events.  We would like to 
welcome the new owners of Canaco (formerly Shell) to the Deroche Community.  Canaco will be supporting our bottle 
drive by giving us a great deal on pizza for our volunteers on Saturday.  Thank you Canaco!! 
 

Community Events:   Feb 2nd is the Deroche New/Used Market for those interested; future dates are attached.  
 

Inclement Weather:   We have been enjoying some wonderful weather lately but it sounds like snowy days 
may be coming.  During severe weather, unscheduled school closure announcements will be posted on the homepage of 
our School District’s website at www.mpsd.ca. You can also tune into CKNW 980; NEWS1130 AM; 107.1FM or 98.3FM.  
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Principal’s Message:  Dear Bear Nation:  The students above 
are doing activities that represent some important values that our school is 
attempting to reinforce in your children.  The two Grade 3 boys and a 
Grade 5 boy are holding a sign expressing our THANKFULNESS for the 
GENEROSITY of a couple, “Mark and Barb” who consistently deliver fresh 
dairy and produce to our school to help support our breakfast and lunch 
programs.  This couple is among a few people who generously help our 
school food programs. 
 

The second group of boys from Division 4 are showing good STEWARDSHIP 
by washing the windows at noon hour.  At Deroche we regularly teach and 
reinforce the concept that we are all responsible for taking care of those 
precious resources entrusted to us, most importantly each other, but also 
our natural environment and of course our school building!  Please take 
note of our bottle drive explained below, and have a wonderful weekend! 
                                 

     Mike Abercrombie - Principal 

http://www.mpsd.ca/

